

ZAKIR HUSAIN DELHI COLLEGE

(University of Delhi)

Jawaharlal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-2 Ph: 23232218, 23233420, Fax 23215906

ZHDC:PO:05:

November 2, 2022

Kind Attn: First Year Students

Dear Students,

It has brought to my notice that some students of first year could not complete the process of physical verification of their certificates as well as submission of undertaking for anti-ragging in the College today.

All those students of first year, who have not yet submitted the physically verified copies of their academic and caste certificate in the College Office, are once again advised to complete the process of physical verification of their certificates and submit the copies along with undertaking for anti-ragging in the College Office latest by 4th November 2022.

Yours sincerely

NSIN

(Prof. Narendra Singh)

Principal

All Notice Boards
College website